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•	 Construction of the multi-use buildings in Taloyoak and Kugaaruk for use by the Kitikmeot 
Inuit Association will be completed this fall.

•	 We anticipate fall and spring training programs for employment opportunities with Kitikmeot 
Corporation subsidiaries in construction, drilling and camp catering and housekeeping.

Reach out to your local 
Community Liaison Officer 
and we may share your news 
in our next Newsletter!

We launched a new website with Inuinnaqtun and  
Inuktitut translations!

Kitikmeot Corporation’s (KC) mission is to deliver economic 
benefits to the Kitikmeot Inuit by pursuing regional and 
pan-arctic business development opportunities; so it’s 
essential that our messaging is accessible to beneficiaries 
and reflects our values, culture, and languages. You can visit 
our new website at kitikmeotcorp.ca

Our president, David Omilgoitok, and KC’s board chair, 
Stanley Anablak, were invited to attend Future Greenland 
2022, Greenlands first major business conference in more 
than 2 years. It’s been amazing to see the cultural ties 
between Greenland and Nunavut come to life and we truly 
expect and believe that this important visit to Greenland 
will spur more business and cooperation between our 2 
Arctic neighbors in the future. 
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Kitikmeot Corporation is a 100% 
Inuit-owned company that connects 
businesses to the Kitikmeot region, 
creating new economic opportunities that 
contribute to the overall wealth and 
well-being of the local communities. The 
Kitikmeot region as a whole is at the 
forefront of every decision we make.

WHO WE ARE

🌐	 kitikmeotcorp.ca       
INSTAGRAM	@KitikmeotCorporation    
LOCATION-DOT	P.O. Box 6, 30B Mitik Street
Cambridge Bay, NU, XOB OCO

Scan the QR code to read more news about Kitikmeot Corporation, our Group of Companies and the region.

KITIKMEOT CORPORATION NEWS
SPREADING THE NEWS

We created this quarterly newsletter for Kitikmeot beneficiaries, like you, to share KC's upcoming projects and employment 
opportunities that will impact our communities.


